
  

SINCE 1889 
 
 

  

 

         TOWN OF OCEAN VIEW 
                  201 Central Avenue – 2nd Floor 
                      Ocean View, DE 19970 
                 302 539-9797 (office) • 302 537-5306 (fax) 

                              www.oceanviewde.gov  
 

 

                        
 
 

                         

 

 
 
 
 
 
TO:       TOWN COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Donna Schwartz 
 
DATE:   February 13, 2024 
 
Town Council is being asked to approve Marie Curran as a regular member of the Board of 
Supervisors for the Election Commission. She will be completing the term of Gene Brendel, 
who is recently deceased. Mrs. Curran is a resident of Bear Trap, District 2, and is currently a 
member of the Board of Directors of Bear Trap Dunes HOA.  
 
The current term expires in May 2024. The Town Council can vote to approve her 
nomination through May of 2027 if they wish.   
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